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Inspiring our children to flourish and enjoy 'Life in all its fullness' (John 10:10)

Fire Service Helping Learning Again

Thank you to the crew from Coleshill Fire Station who have been into school to see Year 1 and Year 5,

helping them learn vital lessons on fire safety, including 'stop, drop and roll' and the importance of

having an escape plan at home. : ﬁ :
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***GTOP-PRESS NEWS*** Mrs Bunn RJ

99.1%

Mrs Bunn has been desperate to make it to SATs week to support her Y6 children
through next week. However, baby has had other ideas and as a result Mrs Bunn RM 96.2%
has begun her maternity leave today. We wish her and her family the very best

0
and look forward to seeing Mum and baby in the near future. 10 96-4/0
D1 95.4%
PE and GAMES days 2D > 1%
For the summer term there are a few changes to PE days. Please see below for 92.1%6
the updated times and sessions. A separate letter to Y6 will be sent next week to 2R 98.3%
detail arrangements around swimming.
3M | 97.4%
Session 1 Session 2 3SM 090.1%
Reception Wednesday RM PE Thursday AJ PE 4G 92.0%
Year 1 Monday PE Wednesday Games 4P 99.1%
Year 2 Tuesday Games Wednesday PE
5FH | 95.4%
Year 3 Wednesday Games Friday PE
5J .79
Year 4 Monday Games Thursday Games 2 97 7/0
o)
Year 5 Tuesday Games 1 Thursday Games 2 6B 92'5/0
Year 6 Wednesday Swimming Thursday Games 6J 93.8%
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Aldh

6™ May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Consultation on the Government minimum expectation on length of the school
week

As you may be aware in March the Government published a mandatory change for schools
to ensure they deliver 32.5 hours of education to pupils as a minimum expectation. This

requirement is to take place from September 2022.

Our school will need to change the opening hours to pupils. The school day is set out below:

Day Current Current Proposed Proposed

Open Close Open Close
Rec/KS1 | KS2 Rec/KS1 | KS2
Monday 8:45 - 8:55am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm | 8:35 - 8:45am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm
Tuesday 8:45 - 8:55am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm | 8:35 - 8:45am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm
Wednesday 8:45 - 8:55am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm | 8:35 - 8:45am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm
Thursday 8:45 - 8:55am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm | 8:35 - 8:45am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm
Friday 8:45 - 8:55am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm | 8:35 - 8:45am | 3:15pm | 3:20pm

We are undertaking a consultation on these changes to hours. Please can write to Chair of
Governors, Mr Carl Hindle (c/o School Office) with any points you wish to be taken into
consideration as part of the consultation before 20™ May 2022.

Following the period of consultation | will confirm the revised opening hours by Thursday
26 May 2022.

| appreciate your support to help us meet this statutory requirement.

Yours sincerely

(& ?

Headteacher

Registered address: Birmingham Diccesan Multi-Academy Trust, 1 Colmore Row, Birmingham B3 2BJ

0121 26 0403 £ €NAUIries@bdmatschools.com company number: 10720883
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Sports Days CALENDAR DATES

Wednesday 22nd—June Years 1, 2 and 3 in the morning, May

Years 4, 5 & 6 in the afternoon.
Thursday 23rd June—Early Years (nursery & Reception) in KS2 SATS Week
Year 1 farm trip

the morning.

WAl Year 3 farm trip

Nursery news

il New Reception intake
This half term in nursery we are reading The Very Hungry ‘crafternoon’
. : \ :
Caterpillar. To enhance the chlldrgn s understanding of the  PYPN vear 6 trip
natural world and changes over time we have been going on
nature walks in the local environment, exploring the natural

i1l Year 5 farm trip

world and finding insects, leaves and flowers. The children 52 rad seifetyy DreseiETon
enjoyed collecting leaves along the way and using
magnifying glasses to take a closer look at the different
plants and insects.

paiM INSET School closed to pupils

Half Term holiday:
30th May—3rd June

June

G Children return to school
I Year 3 trip
y¥1sell Sports day: Years 1—6

YEI(sl Sports day: Early Years

LW Year 2 trip

Warwickshire il Reception trip
Covid-19 Mental
Wellbeing &
Resilience Fund
Ifyou reside in Nuneaton, Bedworth or Move up day
North Warwickshire are unemployed or

unwaged and have experienced: .
il Year 5 trip

July

{1 Year 6 performance

Anxiety
Depression .

presior y55isM Year 6 leavers service and
party

uisiis W KS2 disco

VULNERABLH Job loss

Bereavement

Which has been made worse by the
pandemic, you may be entitled to a
limited number of free sessions
funded by Warwickshire County 21st NENS day of term

Council.

Please call 024 76 744544 for more

information or to make a referral.

@ WARWICKSHIRE COUNSELLING CENTRE
County Counc — L —

COVID-19 RECOVERY FUND
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Coleshill Town
Mini Soccer FC

Starting Saturday 14" May 2022
Coleshill Memorial Park

Park Rd, Coleshill, Birmingham B46 3LF

We are excited and pleased to announce our weekly sessions on Saturday mornings outside
on the grass football pitches are back. The Mini Soccer is for both boys and girls ages 4 - 12,
with all abilities catered for. The course will be an 8 week programme.

We will be focusing on many different aspects including team building, confidence and skills
in our activities, drills, and matches.

Coaches are FA qualified; DBS checked
and have lots of experience working with children.

We will be following government covid guidelines.

All footballers will have a presentation at the end of the course where they will receive their
individual trophy. There is also lots of opportunities to win individuals medals & trophies
throughout the 8 weeks.

The Cost of the course will be £25 per 4 weeks
which can be paid on weeks 1 & 5 of the course.

Group 1 9am - 10am Nursery, Reception & Year 1
Group 2 10am - 11lam School Years 2,3 &4
Group 3 10am - 11lam School Years 5 +

If you would like to book a place for your child, please text Child’s name + Coleshill + Group
Number to 07758752033 or if you have any other queries please contact us.

Children can join at any time even if start date is missed, so do not worry if you cannot make
the start date, we completely understand children are going to miss weeks.




/}Warwickshire
Music Hub

Warwickshire Music Lessons 2022-23

Please look out for the letter coming home if you would like your child to start learning an instrument.

Children in receipt of the Pupil Priremium are abel to access lessons for FREE.




